Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Lee, Nathan [nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2013 4:06 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina

Subject: Chevron 9-0260 (RO383) Foothill Blvd, Hayward: Response to Work Plan Addendum -

Extension Request

Mark and Dilan,

Conestoga-Rovers and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) would like to
request an extension for the Soil and Groundwater Investigation and Path to Closure report submittal date that was
requested by Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) in an email dated July 12, 2013. This extension request was
discussed in a meeting with ACEH, EMC and CRA at ACEH’s building on September 12, 2013, this email is to follow up on
that conversation. There are other Chevron sites within ACEH jurisdiction that have a higher priority for the field work to
be completed this year and would like to concentrate on those activities. The field assessment proposed in CRA's Site
Conceptual Model and Work Plan for Additional Subsurface Investigation dated August 31, 2012 (approved by a ACEH
letter dated July 12, 2013) is not to determine health risks but to confirm site remediation and off site hydrocarbon
delineation. CRA’s Site Conceptual Model and Work Plan for Additional Subsurface Investigation contained the sampling
results, from the vapor probes that are located on the down gradient site property boundary, indicated that there is not
an offsite vapor intrusion risk. Due to the need to conduct activities on the higher priority sites and the lack of risk at
this site, it is requested that the approved field activities be conducted in early 2014. A driller can not be scheduled at
this time because the drillers do not schedule that far in advance. ACEH will be notified once the field activities are
scheduled and a report documenting the field activities will be submitted 60 days after the laboratory results have been
received.

The scheduling for the offsite domestic well destruction will be conducted independently of the activities mentioned
above. ACEH will be notified once the well destruction is scheduled.

Thanks,

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
2300 Clayton Road, Suite 920

Concord, CA 94520

Phone: 925.849.1003
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.orq]

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2013 4:50 PM

To: Lee, Nathan; Espino Devine, Catalina

Subject: Chevron 9-0260 (RO383) Foothill Blvd, Hayward: Response to Work Plan Addendum

Catalina and Nate,
Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with the March 28, 2013 Site Conceptual Model and
Work Plan for Additional Subsurface Investigation Addendum (Work Plan Addendum).



This concurrence was originally provided on March 29, 2013, on Geotracker on March in a “Regulator
Response.” This is a new functionality required by the SWRCB; however, it does not appear to track to the
public side of Geotracker; consequently the response was not communicated effectively.

TECHNICAL REPORT REQUEST

Please upload technical reports to the ACEH ftp site (Attention: Mark Detterman), and to the State Water
Resources Control Board’'s Geotracker website, in accordance with the specified file naming convention below,
according to the following schedule:

e September 11, 2013 — Soil and Groundwater Investigation, and Path to Closure
File to be named: RO383_SWI_R_yyyy-mm-dd

These reports are being requested pursuant to California Health and Safety Code Section 25296.10. 23 CCR
Sections 2652 through 2654, and 2721 through 2728 outline the responsibilities of a responsible party in
response to an unauthorized release from a petroleum UST system, and require your compliance with this
request.

Online case files are available for review at the following website: http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm. If
your email address does not appear on the cover page of this notification, ACEH is requesting you provide
your email address so that we can correspond with you quickly and efficiently regarding your case.

If you have any questions, please call me at (510) 567-6876 or send me an electronic mail message at
mark.detterman@acgov.org.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




